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Monday 19th February 2024 
 
CATERING ARRANGEMENTS AND UPDATES 

  

 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
 
I am writing to let you know about a change to the menu to school dinners this week. Unfortunately, due to 
a burst pipe we have had to turn the gas off which means that we are unable to use the hobs. This means 
that for the rest of the week the only option for dinners will be jacket potatoes. The options on Schoolgrid 
will be changed to show this, you are able to select the filling for your child. We are very sorry for the 
inconvenience.  
 
As you know, there has been a change of INSET day date. The INSET day will now be on Monday 26th February 
2024 – this will replace the INSET day that was planned for Friday 24th May 2024. The final INSET day of the 
academic year will be on Monday 3rd June 2024. 
 
Finally, the next stage of our renovations is nearly complete. This will mean that the community room will 
now be in the Year 2 corridor of the Eastwood building. Treetops Breakfast Club and After School Club will 
be in this room from Tuesday 27th February 2024. Parents and children will enter through the black gate 
that is between the top of the staff car park and the Eastwood playground.  
  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Anna Rutter 
Headteacher 
 


